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Peo-Taz News 

March 2025 
A BROTHERHOOD AIMED TOWARD EDUCATION 
The mission of A.B.A.T.E. OF ILLINOIS IS TO PRESERVE THE UNIVERSAL 
RIGHT TO A SAFE, UNRESTRICTED MOTORCYCLING ENVIORNMENT, AND 
PROPOSE AND ADVOCATE ACTIONS THAT CAN BE TAKEN BY ELECTED    

OFFICIALS TO PROTECT AND CONSERVE THE NATURAL RESOURCES OF THE 
STATE OF ILLINOIS, AND ENSURE THROUGH PROFESSIONAL MANAGEMENT 

THAT SUSTAINABLE USE, RECREATIONAL OPPORTUNITIES AND  
ENJOYMENT OF THESE RESOURCES IS AVAILABLE FOR THIS AND FUTURE 

GENERATIONS. 
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Find us online! 
www.Peo-Taz.com 
Facebook: Abate Peo-Taz IL Chapter 
Instagram: AbatePeoTazILChapter 

If you would prefer to receive your 
Peo-Taz NewsleƩer electronically via 

email, it would greatly help the    
chapter!  Please email us at  
PeoTazNews@gmail.com.  

Your informaƟon will NOT be shared! 
Thank you! 
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2025 PEO-TAZ OFFICERS 

 

PRESIDENT DAVE SALTER II  309-989-2225 wildnaƟve1973@yahoo.com 

VICE PRESIDENT  RANDY PUGH  309-208-4701  vp@peo-taz.com 

SECRETARY KAY BERNSTEIN  309-363-3433 bernsteinc31@gmail.com 

TREASURER SUSAN SALTER  309-472-6901 susankahoun@hotmail.com 

LEGISLATIVE  
REPRESENTATIVE   

PATRICK WOOD   309-373-3864 hdstyle97@yahoo.com 

SAFETY & EDUCATOIN 
COORDINATOR 

DUSTY DIBBLER  309-256-7758 dabd87@sbcglobal.net 

MEMBERSHIP/
SPONSORSHIP DIRECTOR 

SHANNON JOHN-
SON  

309-657-7266 hippiebikerbabe@yahoo.com   

PUBLIC RELATIONS                                      TAMI CHRISTIAN 309-231-0800 imtami75@yahoo.com 

ATTENDANCE DIRECTOR BRENDA LANE  309-370-7000 bren-
dalane4760@yahoo.com 

CHAPLAIN BEN MADIGAN   309-645-0738 benandpam75@comcast.net 

WEBMASTER RANDY PUGH 309-208-4701 vp@peo-taz.com 

PRODUCTS DIRECTOR TERESA WOOD  309-369-0624 teresaor-
dazwood67@yahoo.com 

NEWSLETTER DIRECTOR NICK CHRISTIAN 309-224-3085 nchris91@yahoo.com 

SERGEANT at ARMS Open   

ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR Open   
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2025 PEO-TAZ CALENDAR 
Date Place Time 

January 5th, 2025 VFW post 3883  1:30pm  

February 2nd, 2025 VFW post 3883  1:30pm  

March 2nd, 2025 VFW post 3883  1:30pm  

April 6th, 2025 VFW post 3883  1:30pm  

May 4th, 2025 VFW post 3883  
8:30am Awareness Ride kick 

stands up 10am  

June 1st, 2025 VFW post 3883  1:30pm  

July 13th, 2025 TBD 1:30pm  

August 3rd, 2025 VFW post 3883  1:30pm  

September 7th, 2025 Alpha Park 1:30pm (potluck) 

October 5th, 2025 VFW post 3883  1:30pm  

November 2nd, 2025 VFW post 3883  1:30pm (Quarter Auction Fol-
lows) 

December 7th, 2025 VFW post 3883  1:30pm  

March 19th, 2025 Legislative Day in Springfield 8:00am 

VFW POST 3883  
4518 S Lafayette Ave, Bartonville, IL 61607 
Members please bring a friend to a meeƟng. 

 
Not a member?  Please join us at a meeƟng we would love to meet 
you and answer any quesƟons you have about ABATE of Illinois and 

our Peo-Taz chapter. 
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A SPECIAL THANK 
YOU TO ALL OF OUR 
SPONSORS! PLEASE 
PATRONIZE THESE 
BUSINESSES AND 

THANK THEM FOR 
SUPPORTING  

PEO-TAZ ABATE! 
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Howdy all! So those warm weather sƟnts got our rides yelling at us like come on lets go. You’re winterized 
you’re tucked away. It isn’t spring yet. Kinda like them kids/grandkids aŌer dinner is almost done    
screaming let’s go to McDonalds. Your ride says “but you spent all that money on leather”. Let’s face it, 
some McNuggets sound good. Then the next day you would have to put on 2 layers to get the mail, and 
them fries gonna be cold before ya get down the road. 

At the March meeƟng we will be drawing for the signed photo of UFC fighter MaƩ Hughes. Thank you 
Hunter John. 1 Ɵcket $1.00, 7 Ɵckets $5.00. 

As of February 1st, 2025 we have 137 acƟve members. 

Members due in March: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Have a Groovy Day! 

Shannon 

· Wayne Calvin 

· Brian Cox 

· Terry Cox 

· Mark Pankey 

· ScoƩ Scribner 

· Jaymie Stahl 

· Lynn Stahl 

· Vicki Roach 

· Chris Hern 

· Don Bernovich 

· Charles (MaƩ) 
Bernstein 

· Kay Bernstein 

· Stann Wiebler 

· David Wiebler 

· Adam Smith 

· Amanda Stuart 

President - Dave Salter 
Well here we are again, a new year filled with surprises and a lot of miles to put 
down. Things to remember when you get your scoot ready for this riding sea-
son. 1st is check baƩery, 2nd check Ɵres, lights, fluids and for some of us not 
saying any names (ME) always make sure you have enough fuel cuz running out 
is no fun. Peo-Taz Abate will be out this summer at different spots so feel free 
to follow us on Facebook and come out and check us out and we would be 
more than happy to sign you up as a member so we can all come together to 
fight for motorcycle rights. Keep the Rubber side down.  Be safe.  

-Prez Dave 

Membership - Shannon Johnson 
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Use the application below to join and support the Motorcycle Riders         
Foundation. 
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Legislative Representative - Patrick Wood 
Well it's that Ɵme of year!  

We've had the January seminar, and it is Ɵme to use what we have learned from those who 
have come before. Aim that grass roots freedom fight knowledge at Springfield Capitol and 
CHARGE!!!! 

 MARCH 19 2025  IS ABATE LEGISLATIVE DAY!!! 

More than ever, as we saw last year...an Illinois Supreme Court decision (FRIES vs Illinois) 
didn't maƩer in the mind of one house representaƟve. We the people needed a helmet 
law, and in true A.B.A.T.E fashion We The People answered NO! By working with our well 
informed legislaƟon as we spoke up and SHOWED up ....."LET THOSE WHO RIDE DECIDE!" 

SO!!!! This is Ɵme for you long Ɵme members to who may have never been down for this or 
those who have but haven't in years- MARCH 19 2025 is the day to thank the members of 
our legislaƟon for not following RepresentaƟve Dedich from the Chicago area.  

THE FIGHT IS REAL AND WE MUST BE EVER VIDGULENT TO RETAIN OUR FREEDOMS!!! 

TAKE THIS DAY TO GET INFORMED!!! GET INVOLVED!!! 

NUMBERS SPEAK VOLUMES!!! 

SACRIFICE THIS ONE DAY!!!! 

                      OR  

SACRIFICE  SOME  RIGHTS !!! 

Patrick Wood (Woody) 

Peo-Taz legislaƟve rep.  
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Chaplain - Ben Madigan 
Looking forward to Spring! How about you?!  One thing about Illinois; we get to experience all 4 Seasons. 
It reminds me of a Song my longƟme friend and I used to sing years ago; Gods Radar. One of the stanzas 
goes like this:  

“You May live in the North, He knows where you are, You May live in the South, He knows where 
you are, You May live in the East, He knows where you are, You May live in the West , He knows 
where you are. Wherever you are, He knows where you are, because 
God is everywhere!” 

Sobering , but, true. That brings me comfort to know that He is there and 
promises to never leave me or forsake me. Hebrews 13:5 God keeps His      
promises, that's for sure !  

Love you all, Ben and Pam  

Treasurer - Susan Salter 
Our donaƟons did great at the state seminar. Our contribuƟons raised $525 for ABATE State 
PAC & ABATE Fed Pac.  

- Susan Salter 
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216 MarqueƩe Street 
Creve Coeur , Illinois 61610 
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Products - Teresa Wood 
A Lanyard for the Win! 
 
Lanyards have been historically used since the 1700’s during the golden age of sail and piracy when mari-
Ɵme endeavors were at their pinnacle. They’ve come a long ways in appearances and uses since then! 
 
The promoƟonal aspect of lanyards are what appeals to businesses. Easy and relaƟvely inexpensive, the 
lanyard is now a primary adverƟsing tool. From it’s origins of a bit of spare rope, to being printed, laminat-
ed, woven, dyed in all colors, the lanyard’s versaƟlity is what makes it so unique. So when you next wear 
one, be it for safety, fun, markeƟng, idenƟficaƟon or security, then maybe a liƩle bit of you will think, this 
is all thanks to a French pirate! 
 
We have our personalized lanyards available for our chapter! Reach out to me via email and I can hook 
you up!  
 
Thank you! 
Ride Safe and Make Everyday Amazing! 
T (Teresa Wood) 
Product Director 
teresaordazwood67@yahoo.com 
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Open  10 AM  7 days A Week 
Daily Drink Specials  

6 Slot Machines and 2 Pool Tables 
2359 Washington Road 

Downtown Sunnyland  309-745-5321 
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Safety & Education - Dusty Dibler 
Hello Everyone, 

I'd like to start off by saying Thank You Nick for geƫng our newsleƩer back up and running. 
I'd also like to thank everyone who showed up and helped staple and fold our newsleƩer.  

As you all know we are no different than any other organizaƟon, we are losing membership 
and geƫng liƩle help from our membership.  Our sponsorship is down as well. So, if you 
enjoy your rights to ride the way you want to ride and what you ride, I strongly suggest you 
go to LegislaƟve day on March 19th, 2025. Our lovely poliƟcians up north are sƟll pushing a 
helmets law, loud pipes law and loud music law and they have the support from SIU, who is 
supposably in charge of motorcycle safety class courses. I don't ask a lot from our         
membership, but I strongly recommend you go to this one event. I also challenge you to at 
least get one person to join ABATE, it doesn't have to be with PEO-TAZ they can join any 
chapter they want just get people to join.  

As far as safety and educaƟon go, I will be going back to Metamora High School and    
teaching motorcycle awareness to the driver's educaƟon classes on March 25. If you have a 
carbureted bike, you might want to learn really fast on how to work on a carburetor     
yourself or buy a newer bike. I was talking to a couple guys who have carbureted bikes, and 
they informed me that the shops they talked to about working on their bikes either didn't 
have anyone that knew how to work on them and if they did have a mechanic that knows 
how to work on them, that the mechanic was three months behind. I know this newsleƩer 
will be out just about the Ɵme we start geƫng the itch to 
ride, just remember that there will big potholes and some 
piles of salt and sand on the roads and other debris so stay 
safe out there. 

 

Safety and EducaƟon Officer, 

Dusty Dibler 
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Monthly Drawing 
To Qualify: 

You must be an active Peo-Taz member.  
You must be at the meeting.  

  Board members are included.  
 

This months drawing was held 
February 2nd the prize was 

$60.00 
 
 February 2025 drawing was held on Feb 2nd at 

the monthly meeting. Marlene Kahoun we drew 
your name and you weren’t here. Sorry Marlene, 
you miss out on $60.00 dollars. The March pot 
will be worth $70.00….AND we will be drawing 
for the Autograph picture of UFC Fighter Matt 
Hughes at the next meeting. 
 

 
 
 

Remember you must be present to win. 
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None for this month 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peo-Taz Members Get Free Classified Ads! 
The ad DOES have to be motorcycle related  

Bikes/parts/clothes/any brand 
You may send an article or a Classified Ad to the 

Newsletter (peotaznews@gmail.com)  
*Must be motorcycle or Abate related* 

Classified Ads 
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VETS HELPING VETS 
 
We are a 501c3 non-profit foundaƟon that repairs and gives power 
chairs/scooters to those who cannot afford them. AŌer 9 years of 
work, we have delivered 1,198 scooters. We have assisted repairing 
over 6,000. Your generous donaƟons are allowing us to conƟnue our 
mission. We are accepƟng monetary donaƟons or power chairs/
scooters equipment, any condiƟon.  

 

Our quarterly quarter aucƟon at VFW Peoria Heights #2602, doors 
open at 5 pm, first drawing at 6:30 pm first Wed: (March 5, June 4, Sept 
3, and Dec 3, 2025). Newcomers get 2 free numbers. 
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A.B.A.T.E. needs YOU! 
Call to Action 

 
There are more owners of motorcycles, atv’s and dirt 

bikes than ever before. However, our membership state 
wide is lower than it has been in a decade. 

WHO WILL FIGHT FOR YOUR RIGHTS? 
When Trailer plate prices were raised by 555% 

A.B.A.T.E. was the only organization that addressed it. 
A.B.A.T.E. is ever vigilant on keeping Illinois a helmet 

by choice state. ( Illinois vs Freis ) 

Peo-Taz membership meetings are held at the VFW, 4518 S Lafayette Ave  
Bartonville, IL on the first Sunday Each Month. 

See us on the web! 

peo-taz.com 

Is your membership expiraƟon date highlighted?    
If it is, Renew Today! 


